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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 17th APRIL 2012 
 

 
Question 
 
Further to the response given on 21st February 2012 regarding the breakdown of costs for the 
Millennium Town Park, would the Minister advise whether there has been any additional 
expenditure to date? 
 
 
Answer 
 
There has been no further expenditure over and above the figures stated in the answer to the 
question on 21st February 2012. The final account for the Park construction has now been settled 
with the Contractor and all Park and associated works will be completed within the original 
capital allocation. 
 


